DIRECTORY
UniversityMDs.com   |  559.453.5200

FACTS AND FIGURES

The University Centers of Excellence faculty practice sites were developed to allow the community to have unprecedented access to UCSF faculty physicians. Patients can receive the same world-class care they expect to receive in larger metropolitan cities without having to travel outside of the Central Valley.

In 1975, the Fresno Medical Education program was established as a graduate medical education campus of the University of California, San Francisco School of Medicine, creating a branch campus called UCSF Fresno. The faculty of the medical education program not only teach medical students, residents, and fellows, they provide access to high-quality
health care through the University Centers of Excellence offices throughout the Central Valley.
These offices are the faculty practice sites managed and organized by Central California Faculty Medical Group.

History
In 1979 Central California Faculty Medical Group, Inc. (CCFMG) incorporated, changing the physicians from Fresno County salaried employees to a faculty medical group. In 1984, CCFMG opened the first two private faculty practice sites.

CCFMG Mission Statement
Advancing the health of the diverse communities we serve through excellence in patient care, education and research in an environment of collaboration and respect.

Patient Care
In fiscal year 2019*, CCFMG recorded 554,914 patient visits. The University Centers of Excellence recorded 28,673 new patient visits and 95,152 established patient visits, through the faculty practice sites.

Commitment
Approximately 50% of graduate physicians stay to practice medicine in the Central Valley.

Faculty at UCSF Fresno
CCFMG provides faculty for eight of the UCSF Fresno residency programs. CCFMG provides faculty for 17 of the UCSF Fresno Fellowship Subspecialty Programs.
*Fiscal year ending 2019 (July 1, 2018 – June 30, 2019)

2	CENTRAL CALIFORNIA FACULTY MEDICAL GROUP

2	MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MEDICARE
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details.

2

FY2017 – A YEAR IN REVIEW	3

559.453.5200	|	UniversityMDs.com

TABLE OF CONTENTS

Mission Statement & Corporate History
Testimonials UCSF Faculty Cardiovascular Dermatology
Diabetes and Endocrine Gastroenterology and Hepatology
Gynecologic Oncology
Medicine Neurosciences
Obstetrics and Gynecology
Orthopaedic Pediatric Perinatal Psychiatry Pulmonary
Sleep and Pulmonary Specialty Surgery
Surgical Urogynecology Vascular Surgery Women’s Specialty
Pediatrics Oncology
UCSF Faculty in the Community Family HealthCare Network Numbers at a Glance Specialty Index
Last Name Index
Locations

Facts and Figures	2
What Our Patients Are Saying	4
UCSF Faculty in the News	5
University Cardiovascular Center	6
University Dermatology Associates	8
University Diabetes & Endocrine Specialists	10
University Gastroenterology & Hepatology Associates	12
University Gynecologic Oncology Specialists	14
University Medicine Associates	16
University Neurosciences Institute	18
University Obstetrics & Gynecology Center	20
University Orthopaedic Associates	22
University Pediatric Specialists	26
University Perinatal Associates – Clovis	28
University Psychiatry Associates	30
University Pulmonary Associates	32
University Sleep & Pulmonary Associates	34
University Specialty Surgery Associates	36
University Surgical Associates	38
University Urogynecology Associates	40
Valley Vascular Surgery Associates	42
University Women’s Specialty Center	44
Community Pediatric Specialty Center	46
Community Cancer Institute	48
UCSF Faculty in the Community	49
Clinics at the Family HealthCare Network	50
Numbers at a Glance	51
Index by Specialty	52
Index by Last Name	54
Quick Reference – Locations	55

UniversityMDs.com	3

3

“They take their time and listen to every detail”
– Cintia

“Dr. Reyes is a competent and empathetic physician. It is her quality of care that makes her an outstanding physician.”
– Cindy

“I’m 79 years old and your providers are keeping me going and enjoying life”
– Nancy

WHAT OUR PATIENTS ARE SAYING

University Pediatric Specialists

University Medicine Associates

University
Cardiovascular Center

“I have always had the best care, always friendly. Takes their care seriously and you never have any discomfort.”
– Sherry

“Dr. Wiemann is a great doctor.”
– Roman

“Dr. Roytman has been a blessing in my life.”
– Ricardo

University Dermatology Associates

University Orthopaedic Associates

University Gastroenterology & Hepatology Associates

4

UCSF Faculty in the News

Nicklaus Brandehoff MD (right)

UCSF Fresno Faculty in the News
We are the medical experts of the Central San Joaquin Valley, and on a weekly basis, both local and national media turn to UCSF faculty practicing in Fresno for their knowledge. Providing context to a trending
health care concern, giving healthy living tips through local television stations and being featured on MedWatch Today on KSEE24 and CBS47 are just a few ways our faculty have participated in over 100 media interviews in the last year. We continue to be a reliable source of health care expertise in a broad range of topics including patient care and medical education.

Soe Naing, MD, ECNU, MRCP, FACE (right)

Jessica Mason, MD (right)

Amir Fathi, MD (left)	Varsha Babu, MD (right)

Teresa Daniele, MD (right)

Marina Roytman, MD, FACP, MD (right)

Amir Khan, MD, ABPN (right)

UnUniiveverrssiittyyMMDDss..cocomm 	5

5

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.320.0545

University Cardiovascular Center provides the highest level of cardiovascular care in the Central Valley.

2335 E. Kashian Lane, Suite 240
Fresno, CA 93701
559.320.0545 ■ 559.320.0550 fax
Office Manager: Deanna Santellana
Epic Referral Information:
Epic referral department number: REF12
Epic department name: UCSF F UCC
Services
Preventative to complex cardiology consultations
Women’s heart disease consultations
Advanced heart failure
Interventional cardiology
Pacemaker/defibrillator Implantation
Remote monitoring of cardiac devices
Heart transplant
Arrhythmia monitoring
Atrial ventricular ablation
Mitraclip
Stress tests (nuclear and echo)
Echocardiography
Non-invasive peripheral atrial evaluations
Carotid ultrasound
Transcatheter aortic mitral valve replacement (TAVR) – Trans-aortic mitral valve replacement
Cardiac Stenting
Angioplasty
Artifical heart Left Ventricular Assist Device (LVAD)
Cardiovascular stress tests
Carotid and peripheral arterial testing
Holter monitoring

Teresa Daniele, MD, FACC
Cardiovascular Disease
Cardiology -
Women’s Heart Health Non-Invasive Cardiology Advanced Imaging

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF Chief of Cardiology, UCSF
Medical Director, Center for Women’s Cardiovascular Health
Program Director, Adult Cardiovasular Disease Fellowship, UCSF Fresno

University Cardiovascular Center

University Cardiovascular Center

John Ambrose, MD, FACC
Cardiovascular Disease

Interventional Cardiology

Professor Clinical Medicine, UCSF

Richard Kiel, MD
Cardiovascular Disease Non-Invasive Cardiology
Advanced Heart Failure and Transplant

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF Medical Director Advanced Heart Failure, UCSF Fresno
Associate Program Director - Adult Cardiovascular Disease Fellowship, UCSF

PARKING VALIDATION AVAILABLE
Please bring your Parking Ticket to your appointment.

6

MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MEDICARE
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details.

Siri Kunchakarra, MD
Cardiovascular Disease

Non-Invasive/ Advanced Imaging

Cardiac MR/CT

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Henning Rasmussen, MD
Cardiovascular Disease

Interventional Cardiology

Felice Lin, MD
Cardiovascular Disease

Advanced Heart Failure and Transplant

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Ankit Rathod, MD
Cardiovascular Disease

Non-Invasive/ Advanced Imaging

Cardiac MR/CT

Mouatou Mouanoutoua, MD
Cardiovascular Disease

Interventional Cardiology

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF Program Director of Interventional Cardiovasular Fellowship, UCSF Fresno
Manminder Singh Bhullar, MD, FACC
Cardiovascular Disease

Interventional/ Structual Cardiology

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF

Rohit Srivastava, MD, FACC, FSCAI
Cardiovascular Disease

Interventional/ Structual Cardiology

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF
Program Director of Advance Cardiac Imaging UCSF-Fresno
Director, Non-Invasive Cardiology
Brandon Woodbury, MD
Cardiovascular Disease

Electrophysiology Device Implant

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Advanced Practitioner Care Team

Kara Merritt, FNP-C
Cardiovascular Disease Arrhythmia/
Device Monitoring

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF Co-Medical Director Cardiac Catheterization Lab
Director, Interventional Cardiology, UCSF Fresno

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Advanced Practitioner Care Team

Jonathan Wylie, NP-C
Cardiovascular Disease Heart
Failure

Dana Forred, NP-C
Cardiovascular Disease Heart
Failure

Flora David, NP-C
Cardiovascular Disease Heart
Failure

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.320.0545	7
UniversityMDs.com

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.266.4100

University Dermatology Associates provides comprehensive care in the diagnosis and treatment of skin, hair, and nail conditions.

2335 E. Kashian Lane, Suite 410
Fresno, CA 93701
559.266.4100 ■ 559.266.4199 fax
Office Manager: Marissa Espinoza
Services
General dermatology
Adolescent/pediatric dermatology
Phototherapy
Photodynamic therapy
Cosmetic dermatology
Dermatology surgery
Mohs Micrographic Surgery

The office provides a variety of dermatologic services including general dermatology, adolescent and pediatric dermatology, photodynamic therapy, cosmetic dermatology, dermatologic surgery, and is one of only a few sites
in the Central Valley to offer Mohs Micrographic surgery by a Mohs fellowship-trained dermatologist.

Mohs surgery involves removing skin cancers on areas of the body (ears, nose, near eyes) where it is especially desirable to preserve as much normal skin tissue as possible. The Mohs surgeon acts as both surgeon and pathologist at the microscope, taking care to confirm all skin cancer is removed before the skin is surgically repaired—all on the same day. This procedure has been shown to limit recurrent skin cancers and preserves
as much normal anatomy and skin as possible. Clinical studies have shown that Mohs surgery provides five-year cure rates approaching 99% for new cancers and 95% for recurrent cancers.
General Dermatology Diagnosis and Treatment
Common skin disorders such as acne, eczema, rosacea, and warts
Rare skin disorders, genetic mutations, complicated exanthems, and challenging cases
Psoriasis treatment including topical treatments, systemic medications, and phototherapy

All rashes or skin growths of unknown causes
All forms of skin cancers and pre- cancers including, surveillance exams for new cancers
Adolescent/Pediatric Dermatology
(Newborn to 18-Years old phototherapy)
Full-body Narrow Band Ultraviolet B (NBUVB) and Psoralen Ultraviolet A (PUVA) light therapy for psoriasis, eczema, and other conditions
UVA hand/foot unit for psoriasis and eczema involving the palms and soles Photodynamic Therapy
Treatment that combines a photosensitizing topical medication with a specific wavelength of light to remove pre-cancerous and cancerous skin cells
Used to treat actinic keratoses, superficial basal cell carcinoma, superficial squamous cell cancer, lentigines, photoaging, fine rhytides, acne, and more
Cosmetic Dermatology
Botox
Dermal fillers (e.g., Juvederm, Restylane)
Chemical peels
Other cosmetic services Dermatologic Surgery
In-office, same-day surgical procedures to remove skin cancers
Chemical surgery
Cryosurgery (liquid nitrogen)
Electrosurgery

8

MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MEDICARE
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details.

Luis A. Dehesa, MD
Mohs Surgery and Dermatology

Greg Simpson, MD
Adult and Pediatric Dermatology

Leslie Storey, MD
Mohs Surgery and Dermatology

Additional Language Spoken: Spanish

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF Additional Language Spoken: Spanish

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF
Medical Director, University Dermatology Associates

 	Advanced Practitioner Care Team	

Each of the talented

Melissa Hansen, PA-C
Dermatology

Sheila Mayo, PA
Dermatology

physicians at University Dermatology Associates is board-certified by the American Board of
Dermatology and comes with the expertise and experience of a UCSF faculty physician.

University Dermatology Associates

PARKING VALIDATION AVAILABLE
Please bring your Parking Ticket to your appointment.

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.266.4100	9
UniversityMDs.com

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.323.9236
University Diabetes and Endocrine Specialists provide quality care in the areas of diabetes, thyroid, adrenal and pituitary disorders, osteoporosis, thyroid nodule and thyroid cancer.

7085 N. Chestnut Ave., Suite 101
Fresno, CA 93720
559.323.9236 ■ 559.323.0294 fax
Office Lead: Otilia Perez
Epic Referral Information:
Epic referral department number: REF22
Epic department name: UCSF F UDES
Services
Diabetes Management
Evidence-based individual care for all forms of diabetes
Expert care and implementation of diabetic devices such as pumps and sensors
Gestational diabetes management, as well as preconception counseling.
Thyroid Disorder Diagnosis and Treatment of:
Hypothyroidism
Hyperthyroidism
Goiter
Thyroid nodules
Thyroid cancer
Diagnosis and Treatment of:
Osteopenia
Osteoporosis
Pituitary disorders
Pituitary hormones
Pituitary tumors
Adrenal disorders
Prolactinoma
Cushing’s disease
Acromegaly
PCOS
HRT
Congenital adrenal hyperplasia

The care team at University Diabetes and Endocrine Specialists is dedicated to providing patients and the community with high-quality care and the latest
techniques of treating diabetes and endocrine diseases. Educating patients on their conditions, providing multiple treatment options, and teaching classes to patients on disease management are just a few services offered by this office.

Each patient that comes through the doors is treated with compassion, respect, and professionalism. The diverse team of physicians, advanced practitioners, and dieticians is prepared to create a treatment plan as unique as each patient.

Thyroid Ultrasound and Fine-Needle Biopsies of the Thyroid Nodules Ultrasound scans are conducted on-site to examine the neck and the thyroid glands for possible thyroid disease, lumps, and masses. University Diabetes and Endocrine Specialists also conduct fine-needle biopsies of the thyroid in the office.

10

MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MEDICARE
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details.

Varsha Babu, MD
Diabetes and Endocrine

Shreela Mishra, MD
Diabetes and Endocrine

Soe Naing, MD, MRCP
(UK), FACE, ECNU
Diabetes and Endocrine

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF Director of Insulin Pump and CGM Clinic

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF
Director of Diabetes in Pregnancy and GDM clinic

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF Director, Endocrinology Division Additional Language Spoken: Burmese

Ngwe Yin, MD
Diabetes and Endocrine

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Advanced Practitioner Care Team

Registered Dietitians

April Herd,

Claire Dias, RD, CDE

Katey Spach, RD, CDE

PA-C, CDE

Medical Nutrition Therapy
This faculty practice site offers nutritional counseling and educational classes as part of the comprehensive program to treat diabetes and obesity-related diseases. The Registered Dietitian Nutritionist (RDN) and Certified Diabetes Educator (CDE) work closely with patients to manage their weight and blood glucose levels through proper nutrition and changes in lifestyle. The RDNs
at University Diabetes and Endocrine Specialists have more than 20 years of experience in nutrition counseling.

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.323.9236	11
UniversityMDs.com

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.256.5136

The physicians of University Gastroenterology and Hepatology Associates specialize in disorders of the gastrointestinal tract, liver, gallbladder, and pancreas.

2335 E. Kashian Lane, Suite 260
Fresno, CA 93701
559.256.5136 ■ 559.485.4504 fax
Office Manager: Jackie Vera
Epic Referral Information:
Epic referral department number: Hepatology: REF12 Gastroenterology: REF505
Epic department name: UCSF F UGHA

Areas of Expertise: Gastroenterology:
Celiac Disease
Gluten related disorders
Colonoscopy
Endoscopic ultrasound
Upper endoscopy
Push enteroscopy
Flexible sigmoidoscopy
Radiofrequency ablation for Barrett’s Esophagus
Endoscopic retrograde cholangiopancreatography

Hepatology:
Viral Hepatitis diagnosis and management including in pregnancy and post-partum

Cirrhosis evaluation and management:
Ascites
Hepatic encephalopathy
Esophageal varices
Referral for transplant evaluation
Pre-transplant care
Liver tumor evaluation
Autoimmune liver disease diagnosis and management:
Autoimmune Hepatitis (AIH)
Primary Biliary Cholangitis (PBC)
Primary Sclerosing Cholangitis (PSC)
Non-alcoholic Fatty Liver Disease (NAFLD and NASH)
Alcohol-induced liver disease
Drug (prescription, dietary supplement) induced liver injury
Evaluation of abnormal liver function tests including FibroScan and liver biopsy

University Gastroenterology and Hepatology Associates

PARKING VALIDATION AVAILABLE
Please bring your Parking Ticket to your appointment.

12

MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MEDICARE
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details.

Adnan Ameer, MD
Assistant Professor of Medicine, UCSF
General & Interventional
Gastroenterology
Co-Director of Endoscopy

Assistant Clinical Professor , UCSF

Jaya Krishna Chintanaboina, MD, MPH, FACP

Gastroenterology & Advanced Endoscopy

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF

Marina Roytman, MD, FACP
Internal Medicine
/Hepatology

Thimmaiah Theethira, MD, DM
Internal Medicine, Gastroenterology, Celiac Disease and Gluten Related Disorders

Clinical Professor, UCSF
Liver Program Director, UCSF Fresno

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.256.5136	13
UniversityMDs.com

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.451.3676

A member of the Community Foundation Medical Group part of the Santé Health Foundation

Choosing a doctor is a personal and important decision, and when faced with cancer,
there are a lot of moving parts. University Gynecologic Oncology Specialists are here to create a specific treatment plan for patients and see them through their entire journey.

782 N. Medical Center Dr. E. #212 Clovis, CA 93611
559.451.3676 ■ 559.451.3680 fax
Office Manager: Leah Lewis
Epic Referral Information:
Epic referral department number: REF29

Trung “Tim” Nguyen, DO, MBA
Gynecologic Oncology

Ragini Sastry, DO
Obstetrics and Gynecology

Epic department name: UCSF F UGOS	 		 	

Gynecologic oncology is a subspecialty devoted to caring for individuals with pre-cancers and cancers of the uterus, ovaries, cervix, vulva, and vagina, as well as pregnancy-related tumors.
Physicians in this discipline complete four years of training in obstetrics and gynecology, then train for three to four additional years in cancer surgery, chemotherapy, radiation therapy, and cancer research.
While gynecologic oncologists focus on cancer, they also apply their expertise in surgery as consultants for medically complex gynecologic or obstetric situations.
Additionally, they engage in research and education, participating in broader societal efforts to eradicate cancer.

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF
Iriana Sadaghiani, NP-C
Gynecologic Oncology

Clinical Instructor, UCSF

University Gynecologic Oncology Specialists

14

MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MEDICARE
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details.

RESOURCES
National Cancer Institute
www.cancer.gov
The National Cancer Institute offers authoritative information about all types of cancer, as well as information on a wide range of topics and the latest research.

American Cancer Society
www.cancer.org
The American Cancer Society (ACS) offers services and information that can help patients while they are dealing with cancer. ACS is available 24 hours a day, seven days a week, at www.cancer.org or 1-800-227-2345. Patients can fill out and submit referral forms so ACS can understand how best to assist them.

Foundation for Women’s Cancer
www.foundationforwomenscancer.org
The Foundation for Women’s Cancer is dedicated to increasing public awareness of gynecologic cancer risk, prevention, early detection, and optimal treatment.

Art of Life Cancer Foundation
www.artoflifecancer.org
Located in Fresno, the Art of Life Cancer Foundation provides healing arts programs that pair cancer survivors with local artists to co-create artwork about life, hope, and survivorship.

Look Good Feel Better Programs
lookgoodfeelbetter.org
Look Good Feel Better is dedicated to improving self-esteem and the quality of life of patients undergoing cancer treatment.

A member of the Community Foundation Medical Group part of the Santé Health Foundation.

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.451.3676	15
UniversityMDs.com

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.320.1090
University Medicine Associates is one of the most comprehensive multi-specialty centers in the Central Valley. The office encompasses three specialties that are uniquely offered at one location.

2335 E. Kashian Lane, Suite 280
Fresno, CA 93701
559.320.1090 ■ 559.320.0331 fax
Office Manager: Mayra Nieves
Epic Referral Information:
Epic referral department number: Internal Medicine: N/A
Epic department name:
UCSF F UMA INT MED

Epic referral department number: Infectious Disease: REF37
Epic department name:
UCSF F UMA INF DIS

Epic referral department number: Special services: REF37
Epic department name:
UCSF F UMA SS

Epic referral department number: Rhuematology: REF787
Epic department name:
UCSF F URA
Services
Infectious Disease
Internal Medicine
Rheumatology

Infectious Disease:
The mission of the Department of Infectious Diseases and Pathology is to acquire, advance, and disseminate
knowledge of the fields of parasitology, pathology, microbiology, immunology, epidemiology, and other disciplines that will help identify, control and prevent animal disease, and contribute to public health.

Internal Medicine:
Internists are equipped to deal with whatever problem a patient brings— no matter how common or rare, or how simple or complex. They are specially trained to solve puzzling diagnostic problems and can handle severe chronic illnesses and situations where several different illnesses may

University Medicine Associates

strike at the same time. They also bring patients an understanding of wellness (disease prevention and the promotion of health), women’s health, substance abuse, mental health, as well as effective treatment of common problems of the eyes, ears, skin,
nervous system, and reproductive organs.

Rheumatology:
These physicians actively diagnose and treat diseases associated with pain or inflammation in the muscles, joints, or fibrous tissues, including, but not limited to, various types
of arthritis, back pain, soft tissue disorders, connective tissue diseases, and osteoporosis.

PARKING VALIDATION AVAILABLE
Please bring your Parking Ticket to your appointment.

16

MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MEDICARE
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details.

Anna Kazaryan, MD

Rheumatology

Alan Kelton, MD
Internal Medicine

Robert Libke, MD
Infectious Disease

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF
Medical Director, University Medicine Associates
Additional Language Spoken: Medical Spanish

Clinical Professor, UCSF
Chief of Infectious Disease, UCSF

Seema Policepatil, MD, MBA, FACP
Internal Medicine

Candice Reyes, MD, RhMSUS
Rheumatology

Teresa Sigala, MD
Internal Medicine

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF
Additional Language Spoken: Spanish

Anshu Varma, MD
Internal Medicine

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Uniquely designed to be one of the most comprehensive multi-specialty centers in the Central Valley, University Medicine Associates offers many specialties in a single, convenient location.

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.320.1090	17
UniversityMDs.com

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.320.0530

A member of the Community Foundation Medical Group part of the Santé Health Foundation

University Neurosciences Institute is a full- service neurosurgery practice with fellowship- trained physicians in cerebrovascular/stroke services, brain tumors, and all spinal conditions.

University Neurosciences Institute – Fresno
45 River Park Place West, Suite 104 Fresno, CA 93720
559.320.0530 ■ 559.320.0532 fax
Office Manager: Aza Danielyan
Epic Referral Information:
Epic referral department number:
REF48
Epic department name:
UCSF F UNS RP

University Neurosciences Institute – Visalia
805 W. Acequia, Suite 2D Visalia, CA 93291
559.320.0530   ■   559.320.0532  fax
Epic referral department number:
REF48
Epic department name:
UCSF F UNS VIS

SERVICES
Cranial
Chiari Malformation
Hydrocephalus
Brain Tumors
Skull Base Tumors
Pituitary Tumors
Subdural Hematomas
Peripheral Nerve
Tumors
Carpal Tunnel
Vascular
Aneurysm
Vascular Malformation
Carotid Stenosis

FRESNO

NORTH

Spinal
Spinal Column and Spinal Cord Tumors
Spinal Traumatic Fractures
Other Related Conditions
Thoracic Conditions
Degenerative Scoliosis
Compression Fractures
Lumbar Conditions
Lumbar Disc Herniation
Lumbar Degenerative Disc Disease
Lumbar Stenosis
Degenerative Spondylolisthesis
Cervical Conditions
Cervical Degenerative Disc
Cervical Myelopathy
Cervical Disc Herniation
Cervical Stenosis
Neck Pain
Syrinx

W. Center Ave.

VISALIA

W. Main St.

Kaweah Delta Health Care District

llow Ave.

al King Ave.

W. Wi

W. Miner

W. Acequia Ave.

University Neurosciences Institute

S. Locust St.

S. Floral St.

S. West St.

S. Willis St.

S. Johnson St.

S. Stevenson St.

S. Conyer St.

University Neurosciences Institute

W. Noble Ave.

18

MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MEDICARE
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details.

Neurosurgery

Yu-Hung Kuo, MD, PhD

Brain Tumor
Cranial Neurosurgeon Board Certified

Nathan Deis, MD, MSc, FRCSC
Complex Spine Surgery General Neurosurgery Neurocritical Care Board Certified

Nicholas Levine, MD
Skull Base, Brain and Spine Neurosurgeon
Board Certified

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF Chief of Neurosurgery, UCSF Fresno Vice-Chair of Neurosurgery, UCSF

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF

Neurosurgery

Neurovascular

R. Loch Macdonald, MD, PhD, FRCSC, FACS
General & Vascular Neurosurgery

Derek A. Taggard, MD
Complex Spine Surgery
Neurotrauma Board Certified

Amir Khan, MD, ABPN
Vascular Neurology & Endovascular Surgical Neurology
Department of Neurological Surgery & Internal Medicine,
Division of Neurology Board Certified

Clinical Professor, UCSF	Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF Community Regional Medical Center Stroke Program, Co-Director

Spine

Advanced Practitioner Care Team

Samia Ghaffar, MD
Orthopaedic Spine Surgery and Spine Trauma

Naira Astrian, PA-C

Monika Kapoor, PA-C

Clinical Instructor, UCSF

A member of the Community Foundation Medical Group part of the Santé Health Foundation.

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.320.0530	19
UniversityMDs.com

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.443.2694
University Obstetrics and Gynecology Center provides patients the latest advances in technology coupled with a warm, friendly atmosphere to give them the optimal patient experience.

2210 E. Illinois Avenue, Suite 408
Fresno, CA 93701
559.443.2694 ■ 559.443.2696 fax
Office Manager: Heather Vasquez
Epic Referral Information:
Epic referral department number: REF51
Epic department name: UCSF F UOGC
Services
Preventative medicine & Well-Women visits
Abnormal PAP Smears
Birth defects involving the reproductive organs
Vulvar rashes or itching
Family planning and contraception
Gynecological oncology
Heavy, frequent, or painful menstrual periods
Pre-conceptional counseling
Menopause
Normal pregnancy
Irregular or infrequent menstrual periods
Injuries or reconstruction involving the reproductive organs
Sexually transmitted infections
Early or late puberty
Signs of delayed sexual maturation
Vaginal discharge
Uterine fibroids
Ovarian cysts or pelvic masses
Sterilization

Christopher Downer, MD
Obstetrics and Gynecology

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF Residency Program Director, UCSF Fresno Department of Obstetrics & Gynecology
Ellen Middleton, RN, NP, PhD
Obstetrics and Gynecology

Clinical Instructor, UCSF

University Obstetrics and Gynecology Center

Pamela Emeney, MD, RN
Obstetrics and Gynecology, Adolescent Gynecology

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF
Medical Director, University Obstetrics and Gynecology Center

PARKING VALIDATION AVAILABLE
Please bring your Parking Ticket to your appointment.

20

MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MEDICARE
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details.

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.443.2694
UniversityMDs.com

21

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.320.0531

A member of the Community Foundation Medical Group part of the Santé Health Foundation

University Orthopaedic Associates specializes in the diagnosis and treatment of musculoskeletal conditions. This faculty practice site consists of 12 orthopaedic surgeons, all having completed a subspecialty fellowship to care for adult or pediatric patients.

604 N. Magnolia Avenue Suite 100
Clovis CA, 93611
559.320.0531 ■ 559.320.0539 fax
Office Manager: Daniel Rodriguez
Epic Referral Information:
Epic referral department number: Ortho (Non Foundation): REF507 Epic Department Name:
UCSF F ORTHO
Epic referral department number: Ortho Foundation(CF): REF507 Epic Department Name:
UCSF F ORTHO CF
Epic referral department number: Ortho Pediatrics: REF79
Epic Department Name:
UCSF F ORTHO PEDS CF

Services
Musculoskeletal conditions
of the upper extremities, lower extremities, and pelvis
Acute and chronic traumatic injuries and sequelae
Simple and complex fractures and dislocations
Tendon, ligament, meniscal and labral injuries

Sports injuries
Degenerative conditions
Hip Preservation
Hand
C-Arm
On-site casting/bracing
On-site x-ray

University Orthopaedic Associates

E. Herndon Ave.

N. Temperance Ave.

N. Magnolia Ave.

22

MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MEDICARE
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details.

Mark Ayoub, MD*
Fracture Care and Orthopaedic Trauma Surgery

Deniz Baysal, MD, FRCSC
Hip and Knee Replacements and Fracture Care

Maximino Brambila, MD, MBA
Elbow, Hand, and Upper Extremity Orthopaedic Surgery

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Michael Charles, MD*
Shoulder, Elbow and Upper Extremity Orthopaedic Surgery

Jason A. Davis, MD
Fracture Care and Orthopaedic Trauma Surgery

Nathan Hoekzema, MD
Elbow, Hand, and Upper Extremity Orthopaedic Surgery

Clinical Instructor, UCSF

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF

Robert C. Kollmorgen, DO
Hip Preservation and Sports Medicine

Eric Lindvall, DO
Fracture Care, Orthopaedic Trauma Surgery and General Orthopaedics

Armen Martirosian, MD
Fracture Care and Orthopaedic Trauma Surgery

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Motasem Refaat, MD*
Fracture Care and Orthopaedic Trauma Surgery

Clinical Professor, UCSF
Chief-Orthopaedics, UCSF Fresno
Medical Director, University Orthopaedic Associates

Arbi Nazarian, MD*
Hip and Knee Reconstruction and Revisions

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF

John Wiemann, MD*
Pediatric Complex Hip Deformity
and Scoliosis

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Clinical Instructor, UCSF

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

*A member of the Community Foundation Medical Group part of the Santé Health Foundation.

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.320.0531	23
UniversityMDs.com

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.320.0531

University Orthopaedic Associates providers are dedicated to the diagnosis and treatment of conditions in the musculoskeletal system. The office staff works hard to ensure patients have a positive experience. While the majority of musculoskeletal problems can be treated without surgery, there are some instances where surgery is the best option. Our board-certified and fellowship-trained orthopaedic surgeons use the latest state-

of-the-art technology to provide patients with the best outcomes.
The primary goal is to get patients back to their daily life efficiently and with the least inconvenience. Whether patients are visiting for treatment of a simple sprain
or are undergoing complex surgery, the knowledgeable staff are with them every step of the way.

Advanced Practitioner Care Team

Daniel Cassell, PA-C
Orthopaedic Surgery

Andrew Gutowsky, PA-C
Orthopaedic Surgery

Josh May, PA-C
Orthopaedic Surgery

Simon Mizyed, PA-C
Orthopaedic Surgery

Lindsay Weller, PA-C, ATC
Orthopaedic Surgery

24

MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MEDICARE
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details.

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.320.0531	25
UniversityMDs.com

For Referrals, Please Call: 559.459.BEAR (2327) Referral BEAR fax line – 559.459.1539

A member of the Community Foundation Medical Group part of the Santé Health Foundation

University Pediatric Specialists, a board- certified pediatric specialty team, strive each day to provide exceptional care in a friendly and welcoming environment.

726 Medical Center Drive East, Suite 209
Clovis, CA 93611
559.325.5656 ■ 559.325.5568 fax
Office Manager: Gin Sounthakith
University Pediatric Specialists is comprised of pediatric physicians who are specially trained with faculty appointments from the UCSF School of Medicine.
The physicians treat patients, conduct research, and teach the next generation of pediatricians and pediatric specialists right here in the Central Valley. Approximately 50% of residents trained in the UCSF Fresno program stay to practice medicine in Fresno and the surrounding areas. This allows the dedicated team of experts to provide specialized and comprehensive pediatric care, while also ensuring the community receives the highest level of medical expertise for young patients.

For Referrals, Please Call:
559.459.BEAR (2327)
Referral BEAR fax line
- 559.459.1539
Epic Referral Information:
Epic referral department number: Peds Cardiology: REF67
Epic department name: UPS CARDIO
Epic referral department number: Peds Endocrinology: REF70
Epic department name: UPS ENDO
Epic referral department number: Peds Gastroenterology: REF73 Epic department name: UPS GI
Epic referral department number: Peds Neurology: REF787
Epic department name: UPS NEURO
Epic referral department number: Peds Pulmonary: REF82
Epic department name UPS PULMO
Epic referral department number: Peds Infectious Disease: REF76 Epic department name: UPS ID

University Pediatric Specialists

  

  

MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MediCal
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details.

26

UCSF Fresno Pediatric Faculty work at various locations to best serve the needs of patients. Some diagnosis and treatment
plans may require additional consultation at another location within Fresno, depending on the complex needs of each patient.

SPECIALIZING IN:
CARDIOLOGY DISEASES
Adult Congenital Heart Disease
Congenital Heart Disease
Heart murmur
Palpitations
Arrhythmia or abnormal EKG
Chest Pain
Acquired Heart Disease
Pulmonary hypertension
ENDOCRINOLOGY DISEASES
Diabetes Mellitus Type 1 and 2
Hypothyroidism
Hyperthyroidism

Short stature
Disorders of puberty
Hypercalcemia
Hypocalcemia
Congenital Adrenal Hyperplasia
GASTROENTEROLOGY DISEASES
Inflammatory Bowel Disease
Liver transplant, Home TPN
Bowel rehabilitation
Medical nutrition
Short gut rehabilitation
Total parenteral nutrition
Specialized GI procedures
Celiac Disease

GENETIC DISEASES
Autism spectrum disorders
Intellectual disabilities
Dysmorphic features
Genetic syndromes
NEUROLOGICAL DISEASES
Neurological disorders
Neurodevelopmental disorders
Epilepsy
Muscle disorders
Headaches
Movement disorders
Developmental delays

PULMONARY DISEASES
Asthma
Chronic Cough
Cystic Fibrosis
Chronic Lung Disease of prematurity
Pulmonary function testing

Athira Nair,
MD, MBBS
Pediatric Cardiology

Renee Kinman, MD, PhD
Pediatric Endocrinology

Patrick Shepherd, MD
Pediatric Endocrinology

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Michael Haight, MD, MHA
Pediatric Gastroenterology

Joseph Shen, MD, PhD
Medical Genetics

Chokechai Rongkavilit, MD
(Dr. Chai)
Pediatric Infectious Disease

Clinical Professor, UCSF	Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF	Clinical Professor, UCSF

Timothy
C. Foster, MD
Pediatric Neurology and Neurodevelopmental Disabilities

Paul Do, MD
Pediatric Pulmonology

John Moua, MD
Pediatric Pulmonology

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF	Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF	Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Advanced Practitioner Care Team

Hani Gutierrez, NP
Gastroenterology

Jennifer Le,
NP
Diabetes

Karen Acevedo, PNP
Pulmonology

Cecilia Tran, NP-C
Neurology

A member of the Community Foundation Medical Group part of the Santé Health Foundation.

For Referrals, Please Call: 559.459.BEAR (2327) | Referral BEAR fax line – 559.459.1539	27
UniversityMDs.com

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.472.4255
University Perinatal Associates – Clovis offers a full spectrum of high-risk pregnancy services and works collaboratively with patients and physicians to provide superior, compassionate, and personalized high-risk obstetrical care.

726 Medical Center Drive East, Suite 223, Clovis, CA 93611
559.472.4255 ■ 559.324.8786 fax
Office Manager: Heather Vasquez
Epic Referral Information:
Epic referral department number: REF86
Epic department name:
UCSF F Perinatology
The team is comprised of experienced and highly-qualified perinatologists, genetic counselors, mid-level providers, and sonographers who strive to maintain high- quality, evidence-based perinatal care.
Services
Vaginal ultrasounds
Cervical length
Level 1 – Dating and Growth
Level 2 – High Resolution
3D and 4D ultrasounds
Fetal Echocardiography
Doppler Assessment of fetal vessels
Pre-conceptual counseling
Antepartum testing, AFI, BPP on-site
Prenatal diagnosis and genetics
Medical complications of pregnancy
Fetal complications and anomalies
RH Disease, isoimmunization
Diabetes in pregnancy
Aminocentesis
High-risk obstetrical care and fetal diagnostics
Nuchal translucency
Hypertension in pregnancy

Subhashini Ladella, MD, FACOG
Perinatology (Maternal-Fetal Medicine)

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF
Director, Maternal-Fetal Medicine, Community Medical Centers

University Perinatal Associates

28

MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MEDICARE
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details.

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.472.4255	29
UniversityMDs.com

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.320.0580

University Psychiatry Associates is an office dedicated to the diagnosis and treatment of psychiatric disorders. The friendly,
compassionate staff help patients understand and cope with their conditions and take steps to get patients back to their daily life.

2210 E. Illinois Avenue, Suite 401
Fresno, CA 93701
559.320.0580 ■ 559.320.0582 fax
Office Lead: Lisa Gonzales
Epic Referral Information:
Epic referral department number: REF91
Epic department name: UCSF F UPA
Services
Outpatient diagnostic evaluation
Medication management
Psychotherapy

The team is comprised of board-certified physicians from some of the most prestigious medical schools in the country who are also full-time faculty members in the UCSF Fresno Department of Psychiatry. Combining their knowledge of psychiatric illnesses with the education and training of advanced residents in psychiatry, the doctors at University Psychiatry Associates work collaboratively to ensure the best possible outcomes for patients. With decades of experience treating psychiatric disorders that affect children, adolescents, and adults, University Psychiatry Associates physicians have the expertise to help.

University Psychiatry Associates

COMMUNITY MEDICAL PLAZA

PARKING VALIDATION AVAILABLE
Please bring your Parking Ticket to your appointment.

30

MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MEDICARE
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details.

Craig Campbell, MD, MS, FAPA
Psychiatry

Karen Kraus, MD
Psychiatry

Clinical Professor, UCSF
Medical Director, University Psychiatry Associates Program Director, UCSF Fresno
Psychiatry Residency Program

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF
Director of Child and Adolescent Psychiatry, UCSF Fresno

Betty Liao, PhD
Psychology

Clinical Instructor, UCSF Counseling Psychologist, UCSF
Director of Student Psychological Services, UCSF Fresno
For appointments with Betty Liao, PhD, only call: 559.499.6689
Cash pay only

If you have questions, please feel free to contact us any time and one of our friendly staff members will be happy to assist you.

We’re integrating education, experience and innovation to provide you with the highest quality care right here in the Central Valley. To us, it’s not just caring for your health, it’s caring for your life.

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.320.0580	31
UniversityMDs.com

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.256.5130
The Department of Pulmonary and Critical Care Medicine is deeply committed to a mission of providing the highest quality, compassionate patient care while mentoring and training the next generation of physicians.

2335 E. Kashian Lane, Suite 260
Fresno, CA 93701
559.256.5130 ■ 559.485.4504 fax
Office Manager: Jackie Vera
Epic Referral Information:
Epic referral department number: REF94
Epic department name:
UCSF F PULMONARY
Diagnostic Testing:
Diagnostic laryngoscopy
Pulmonary Function Test (PFT)
Spirometry and bronchodilator testing
Lung Volumes Assessment (Body Plethysmography)
DLCO Test (Diffusion Capacity)
Six-Minute Walk Test
Oxygen Titration (For home oxygen therapy)
Treatments:
Asthma
Chronic Obstructive Pulmonary Disease (COPD)
Cystic Fibrosis
Unexplained chronic cough
Infectious pulmonary processes
Interstitial Lung Disease
Lung Disease secondary to Collagen- Vascular disorders
Lung nodules
Occupational and Environmental Lung Disease
Pulmonary embolism
Pulmonary rehabilitation
Pulmonary Vascular Disease
Including Pulmonary Hypertension
Sarcoidosis
Unexplained shortness of breath

The faculty physicians engage in pertinent research and scientific discovery as a means to continue to understand disease processes, prevention opportunities, and develop next-level treatment options.
The Pulmonary Disease Critical Care Fellowship includes clinical rotations, protected research blocks, ambulatory care, and a broad range of conferences designed to provide the fellows with a well- rounded, comprehensive training experience.

University Pulmonary Associates

PARKING VALIDATION AVAILABLE
Please bring your Parking Ticket to your appointment.

32

MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MEDICARE
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details.

Vijay Balasubramanian MD, FCCP,
MRCP (UK)
Pulmonary Disease and Critical Care Medicine - Pulmonary Hypertension

Kathryn Bilello, MD
Pulmonary Disease and Critical Care Medicine

Timothy Evans, MD, PhD
Pulmonary Disease and Critical Care Medicine

Clinical Professor, UCSF Medical Director of Pulmonary
Hypertension, Community Regional Medical Center

Clinical Professor, UCSF
Program Director, PCCM Fellowship

Clinical Professor, UCSF

Anil K. Ghimire, MD
Pulmonary Disease, Critical Care Medicine and Pulmonary Hypertension

Pravachan V C Hegde, MD
Pulmonary and Critical Care Medicine, and Interventional Pulmonology

Vipul Jain, MD, MS
Pulmonary Disease and Critical Care, Asthma

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF
Medical Director, Chronic Lung Disease Program
Associate Program Director, PCCM Fellowship

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Professor of Clinical Medicine, UCSF Executive Vice Chief of Medicine, UCSF Fresno Interim Division Chief, Pulmonary and
Critical Care
Medical Director, University Pulmonary Associates

Advanced Practitioner Care Team

Michael W. Peterson, MD
Pulmonary Disease and Critical Care Medicine

Daya Upadhyay, MD
Pulmonary Disease

Monica Windsor DNP, FNP-BC, RN, MSN, CNS
Pulmonology

Pulmonary Hypertension Program Coordinator

Professor HCOMP
Associate Dean, UCSF, Fresno Program Director, UCSF, Fresno Professor of Medicine, UCSF

Associate Professor of Clinical Medicine, UCSF
Medical Director, Lung Nodule Program, Community Regional Medical Center
Director, Translational Research in Medicine, UCSF Fresno

Pulmonary Function Tests Now Available.

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.256.5130	33
UniversityMDs.com

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.435.4700
University Sleep and Pulmonary Associates is a dedicated faculty practice site of board- certified and fellowship-trained physicians providing high-quality care in sleep and pulmonary disorders.

6733 N. Willow Avenue, Suite 107
Fresno, CA 93710
559.435.4700  ■  559.298.7951 fax
Office Manager: Melissa Palomino
Epic Referral Information:
Epic referral department number: Sleep: REF727
Epic department name:
UCSF F USPA Sleep
Epic referral department number: Pulmonary: REF94
Epic department name:
UCSF F USPA Pulmo
Diagnostic Evaluations and Treatments All Respiratory Related Disorders:
Chronic Obstructive Pulmonary Disease (COPD)
Asthma (17-years-old and up)
Pulmonary Hypertension

The physicians at University Sleep and Pulmonary Associates are experts in diagnosing and treating a wide range of sleep and pulmonary disorders and helping patients understand their
conditions. This faculty practice site offers specialty care ranging from interventional bronchoscopy and cystic fibrosis to asthma and sleep-related breathing disorders.
The providers and staff at University Sleep and Pulmonary Associates are a group of compassionate and attentive individuals ready to provide expert care to Central Valley patients.

AASM ACCREDITED

Sarcoidosis
Lung Disease secondary to Collagen-

HERNDON AVE.

TARGET
HONDA NORTH

HIGHWAY 168 ON/OFF RAMP

CHESTNUT AVE.

Vascular disorders
Infections pulmonary processes
Interstitial Lung Disease
Lung nodules/cancer diagnosis

University Sleep and Pulmonary Associates

WALMART

MAGILL AVE.

Interventional diagnostic bronchoscopy
All Sleep Related Disorders:
(10-years-old and up)
Obstructive and Central Sleep Apnea
Restless Leg Syndrome/Periodic Limb Movement Syndrome
Narcolepsy
REM behavior disorders
Insomnia
Circadian rhythm disorders

SIERRA AVE.

WILLOW AVE.

CLOVIS AVE.

HIGHWAY 168 ON/OFF RAMP

BULLARD AVE.

34

MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MEDICARE
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details.

Eyad Almasri, MD
Sleep Medicine, Pulmonary Disease and Critical Care Medicine

Mohamed Fayed, MD
Pulmonary Disease and Critical Care Medicine

Lynn Keenan, MD, FAASM
Sleep Medicine

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF	Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Clinical Professor, UCSF
Medical Director, University Sleep and Pulmonary Associates

David
W. Lee, MD, FCCP
Cystic Fibrosis, Sleep Medicine, Pulmonary Disease and Critical Care Medicine

Caterina Mosti, PhD
Adult and Geriatric Neuropsychology; Behavioral Sleep Medicine

Karl
Van Gundy, MD
Sleep Medicine, Pulmonary Disease and Critical Care Medicine

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Clinical Professor, UCSF
Chief, UCSF Fresno Pulmonary and Critical Care Medicine

Advanced Practitioner Care Team

Patricia Gresham, NP

Working together in a collaborative atmosphere to provide patients with the best possible outcomes, these providers combine education, experience, and innovation with a positive patient experience to help patients understand, manage, and treat their conditions.

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.435.4700	35
UniversityMDs.com

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.256.5140

A member of the Community Foundation Medical Group part of the Santé Health Foundation

University Specialty Surgery Associates is a group of physicians who specialize in a variety of surgical procedures.

2335 E. Kashian Lane, Suite 220
Fresno, CA 93701
559.256.5140 ■ 559.485.4505 fax
Epic Referral Information:
Epic referral department number: REF858
Epic department name:
UCSF F USSA CF
Services
Surgical management of breast cancer and benign breast disease
Certified in the Da Vinci Robotic Surgery System
General surgical procedures

Amir Fathi, MD
Hepato-Pancreato- Biliary Surgery and General Surgery

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Ibironke Adelaja, MD, FACS
Breast and General Surgery

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Surgical Treatment of Primary and Metastatic Tumors of the:
Breast and axilla
Liver
Pancreas
Gallbladder
Biliary tree
Stomach
Foregut
Medical management of pancreatitis
Surgical management of acute and chronic pancreatitis
Complex Abdominal Wall Reconstruction
Minimally invasive hernia repair
Programs
Hepato-Pancreato-Biliary (HPB) and stomach cancer programs
Comprehensive Breast Disease Program

Uniquely positioned to provide patients with world-class surgical care right here in the Central Valley, University Specialty Surgery Associates provides patients with superior care and the best possible surgical outcomes.

PARKING VALIDATION AVAILABLE
Please bring your Parking Ticket to your appointment.

University Specialty Surgery Associates

36

MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MEDICARE
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details.

A member of the Community Foundation Medical Group part of the Santé Health Foundation.

Dr. Adelaja teaching residents in the Clinical Skills Lab of UCSF Fresno.

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.256.5140
UniversityMDs.com

37

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.435.6600

University Surgical Associates consists of a group of expert faculty physicians specializing in a variety of surgical procedures. These providers maintain a patient-centered approach to delivering safe, effective, and timely surgical care.

CLOVIS
729 Medical Center Drive West, Suite 111, Clovis, CA 93611
559.435.6600 ■ 559.435.6622 fax
Office Manager: Norma Villegas
Epic Referral Information:
Epic referral department number: REF858
Epic department name:
UCSF F USA
VISALIA
805 W. Acequia, Suite 2D Visalia, CA 93291
559.435.6600 ■ 559.435.6622 fax
Office Manager: Norma Villegas
Epic Referral Information:
Epic referral department number: REF858
Epic department name:
UCSF F USA VISALIA
Services:
Endocrine surgery
General surgery
High-risk surgeries
Laparoscopic surgery
Scarless Thyroid Surgery
Vascular surgery
Wound care
Programs:
Wound Care Services
University Surgical Associates For more information about the
programs listed above, please call
559.435.6600

This faculty practice site primarily focuses on endocrine surgery, general surgery, and vascular surgery. General surgery is a surgical specialty that primarily focuses on abdominal organs – e.g., intestines, stomach, colon, liver, gallbladder, bile ducts, and hernias. General surgery also includes surgical care for cancer diagnoses. Endocrine surgery is a surgical procedure that is performed to achieve a hormonal or anti-hormonal effect in the body. This includes surgery on the thyroid, either for masses or abnormal function
and surgery for parathyroid disorders, the adrenal gland, and the pancreas. Vascular surgery is concerned with diseases of the vascular system, arteries, and veins, excluding the heart and the brain.
The University Surgical Associates team includes board-certified, fellowship- trained physicians who are among the most trusted and respected surgeons in the greater Central Valley. Patients can rest assured they are in capable hands that will treat them with compassion and respect.

Scarless Thyroidectomy Surgery Now Offered in the Valley

From left to right, Farah Karipineni, MD, MPH, FACS Jonathon Russell, MD and Christina Maser, MD, FACS

Endocrine surgeons, Christina Maser, MD, FACS and Farah Karipineni, MD, MPH, FACS, performed the first scarless thyroidectomy in the Valley on Thursday, December 13, 2018, at Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital in North Fresno.
Along with their proctor, Jonathon Russell, MD from Johns Hopkins, Dr.’s Maser and Karipineni completed a successful scarless thyroidectomy. This procedure allows the surgeon to access the thyroid gland through the patient’s mouth, which is referred to as a “transoral” approach. Unlike traditional thyroid surgery, which leaves a noticeable scar on the patient’s neck, this surgery doesn’t leave any outwardly visible scarring. This procedure was a pioneering moment for University Surgical Associates, as well as the Valley, since patients can now
be offered the option of having thyroid surgery, without having a scar.

38

MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MEDICARE
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details.

Farah Karipineni, MD, MPH, FACS
Endocrine and General Surgery (Surgical Management of Thyroid, Parathyroid, Adrenal and Pancreatic Diseases)

Christopher Kinter,
MD, FACS
Vascular, Laparoscopic and General Surgery and Wound Care

Christina Maser, MD, FACS
Endocrine and General Surgery (Surgical Management of Thyroid, Parathyroid, Adrenal and Pancreatic Diseases)

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Clinical Instructor, UCSF
Additional Language Spoken: French

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF
Medical Director, University Surgical Associates

Advanced Practitioner Care Team

Charlotte McFall, NP
Wound Care, Dialysis Access, Vascular

Uniquely positioned to provide you with world- class surgical care right here in the Central Valley. We’re patient focused to provide
you with a wonderful patient experience and the best possible surgical outcomes.

CLOVIS

VISALIA

W. CENTER AVE.

University Surgical Associates

University Surgical Associates

University Surgical Associates

University Surgical Associates

University Surgical Associates

S. FLORAL ST.

S. WEST ST.

S. WILLIS ST.

S. JOHNSON ST.

S. STEVENSON ST.

S. CONYER ST.

W. MAIN ST.

W. ACEQUIA AVE.

University Surgical Associates

University Surgical Associates

University Surgical Associates

sity al es

Univer Surgic Associat

W. WILLOW AVE.

S. LOCUST ST.

KAWEAH DELTA HEALTH CARE DISTRICT

W. MINERAL KING AVE.

W. NOBLE AVE.

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.435.6600	39
UniversityMDs.com

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.908.9270

University Urogynecology Associates specializes in female pelvic medicine and reconstructive surgery.

1530 Shaw Avenue
Clovis, CA 93611
559.908.9270
559.320.0558 fax
Office Lead: Margarita Gomez
Epic Referral Information:
Epic referral department number: REF105
Epic department name: UCSF F UROGYN
Services
Robotic surgery
Minimally invasive surgery
Fecal incontinence
Urinary incontinence
Pelvic organ prolapse
Vaginal reconstruction
Vaginal rejuvenation
Non-mesh surgery

The patient-centered approach to health care at University Urogynecology Associates provides patients with care and treatment plans as unique as each patient. The goal of this faculty practice site is to provide patients with efficient, effective treatment for their condition in a relaxed and healing environment.

Anubhav Agrawal, MD
Female Pelvic Medicine and Reconstructive Surgery

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

About Dr. Agrawal
After earning his medical degree, Dr. Agrawal completed an OB/GYN residency program at the State University of New York, Downstate
Medical Center. Dr. Agrawal then went on to complete a fellowship in Pelvic Medicine and Reconstructive Surgery (urogynecology) at the University of Louisville. He is now on the academic faculty at UCSF Fresno.

NORTH

CLOVIS AVE

SIERRA VISTA PARKWAY

SUNNYSIDE AVE

STANFORD AVE

S. FOWLER AVE

SHAW AVE.

University Urogynecology Associates

40

MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MEDICARE
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details.

UniversityMDs.com | 559.453.5200

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.908.9270	41
UniversityMDs.com

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.431.6226
Valley Vascular Surgery Associates physicians provide compassionate and comprehensive vascular care in a patient-centered environment.

1247 E. Alluvial Avenue, Suite 101
Fresno, CA 93720
559.431.6226 ■ 559.440.9005 fax
Office Manager: Kasandra Gonzalez
Epic Referral Information:
Epic referral department number: REF108
Epic department name: UCSF F VVSA S
Specializing In:
Aneurysmal and Occlusive Disease of the aorta
Anterior spine exposure
Aortic dissection
Carotid Artery Disease
Chronic lower extremity wounds
Open aortic surgery
Endovascular aortic aneurysm repair
Complex limb revascularization
Dialysis access
Lower extremity amputation
Mesenteric Artery Disease
Sclerotherapy
Thoracic Outlet Syndrome

In-Office Programs
Lower extremity wound care management
Treatment of venous insufficiency and varicose veins

This faculty practice site provides high-level consultation and surgical services by specialist in the field of Vascular Surgery and Endovascular Intervention. Patients can expect to receive the best care from surgical specialists who are up-to-date on the latest research on procedures and medical discoveries.
These board-certified, fellowship-trained surgeons are regarded as some of the most trusted and reliable specialists in the Central Valley. When patients visit this office, they understand why Valley Vascular Surgery Associates is routinely chosen as a referral source by many of the region's physicians. This carefully selected staff of individuals is dedicated to providing patients with an excellent experience. Professionalism, attentiveness, and compassion shine through in all that the providers and staff do.

Valley Vascular Surgery Associates

42

MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MEDICARE
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details.

Kamell Eckroth- Bernard, MD, FACS, RPVI
Vascular Surgery

Endovascular Intervention

Leo Fong, MD
Vascular Surgery

Endovascular Intervention

J. Philip Hinton, MD
Vascular Surgery

Endovascular Intervention

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF

Leigh Ann O’Banion, MD, FACS, RPVI
Vascular Surgery

Endovascular Intervention

Anne Prentice, MD, FACS
Vascular Surgery

Endovascular Intervention

Randall Stern, MD, FACS
Vascular Surgery

Endovascular Intervention

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Clinical Professor, UCSF Medical Director,
Valley Vascular Surgery Associates

Advanced Practitioner Care Team

Maria (Mia) McKnight, NP
Vascular Medicine

Robert Baber, PA-C
Vascular Medicine

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.431.6226	43
UniversityMDs.com

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.320.0555
University Women’s Specialty Center is a comprehensive women’s medical practice that specializes in maternal-fetal medicine, prenatal diagnostics, and diabetes in pregnancy.

2210 E. Illinois Avenue, Suite 301
Fresno, CA 93701
559.320.0555 ■ 559.320.0558 fax
Office Manager: Heather Vasquez
Epic Referral Information:
Epic referral department number: REF86
Epic department name: UCSF F UWSC
Services
Vaginal ultrasounds
Cervical length
Level 1 – Dating and Growth
Level 2 – High Resolution Anatomy
3D and 4D ultrasounds
Fetal echocardiography
Doppler Assessment of fetal vessels
Pre-conceptual counseling
Antepartum testing, AFI, BPP on-site
Prenatal diagnosis and genetics
Medical complications of pregnancy
Fetal complications and anomalies
RH Disease, isoimmunization
Diabetes in pregnancy
Amniocentesis
High-risk obstetrical care and fetal diagnostics
Hypertension in pregnancy
Nuchal translucency
Fetal non-stress testing

This faculty practice site is one of the most technologically advanced facilities in the Central Valley and provides treatment for some of the most complex, high-risk pregnancy cases in the region.
University Women’s Specialty Center offers a full spectrum of high-risk pregnancy services with special attention to providing patients with a friendly, comfortable atmosphere to receive care. The providers and staff work collaboratively to help understand, diagnose, and treat a patient’s condition. With high-risk pregnancies, University Women’s Specialty Center’s belief is the key to effective treatment is timely intervention with the latest technology and procedures.

University Women’s Specialty Center

COMMUNITY MEDICAL PLAZA

PARKING VALIDATION AVAILABLE
Please bring your Parking Ticket to your appointment.

44

MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MEDICARE
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details.

Brian Morgan, MD, PhD
Perinatology (Maternal-Fetal Medicine)

Subhashini Ladella, MD, FACOG
Perinatology (Maternal-Fetal Medicine)

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF
Medical Director, University Women's Specialty Center

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF
Director, Maternal-Fetal Medicine, Community Medical Centers

University Women’s Specialty Center is recognized as an accredited ultrasound practice from the AIUM Ultrasound Practice Accreditation Council in the areas of:
Adjunct Detailed Fetal Anatomic Ultrasound
Fetal Echocardiography
Obstetric – First Trimester
Obstetric – Second Trimester
Obstetric – Third Trimester

Call For An Appointment Today – 559.320.0555	45
UniversityMDs.com

UCSF Faculty in the Community
The following providers are employed by Central California Faculty Medical Group and have faculty appointments from UCSF and practice in Fresno.
Faculty physicians at UCSF Fresno see patients throughout the Valley with our various health care partners.
This ensures our community has access to high-quality specialty medical care for those patients who need it most.

Ana Coll, MD
Pediatric Cardiology

Paul Do, MD
Pediatric Pulmonology

Timothy
C. Foster, MD
Pediatric Neurology and Neurodevelopmental Disabilities

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF	Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF	Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Michael Haight, MD, MHA
Pediatric Gastroenterology

Angela Hernandez, MD
Pediatric Gynecology

Renee Kinman, MD, PhD
Pediatric Endocrinology

Clinical Professor, UCSF

Clinical Instructor, UCSF

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF

Karen Kraus, MD
Psychiatry

David
W. Lee, MD, FCCP
Pulmonary, Critical Care and Sleep Medicine

John Moua, MD
Pediatric Pulmonology

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF Director of Child and Adolescent Psychiatry, UCSF Fresno

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

46	UniversityMDs.com

Community Pediatric Specialty Center

Athira Nair,
MD, MBBS
Pediatric Cardiology

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Richard Quan, MD
Pediatric Gastroenterology

Clinical Professor, UCSF

Chokechai Rongkavilit, MD
(Dr. Chai)

Pediatric Infectious Disease

Clinical Professor, UCSF

Advanced Practitioner Care Team

Joseph Shen, MD, PhD
Medical Genetics

Patrick Shepherd, MD
Pediatric Endocrinology

Karen Acevedo, PNP

Pulmonology

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF	Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Advanced Practitioner Care Team

Hani Gutierrez, PNP

Gastroenterology

Jennifer
Le, FNP, CDE

Diabetes

Cecilia Tran, NP-C
Neurology

Community Pediatric Specialty Center
215 N. Fresno Street, Suite 370,
Fresno, CA 93701
Referral Line: 559.459.BEAR (2327) – Fax: 559.459.1539

UniversityMDs.com	47

UCSF Faculty in the Community
The following providers are employed by Central California Faculty Medical Group and have faculty appointments from UCSF and practice in Fresno.
Faculty physicians at UCSF Fresno see patients throughout the Valley with our various health care partners.
This ensures our community has access to high-quality specialty medical care for those patients who need it most.

Community Cancer Institute

HEMATOLOGY AND ONCOLOGY

Haifaa Abdulhaq, MD
Hematology and Oncology

Uzair Chaudhary, MD
Hematology and Oncology

Omar Ilyas, MD
Hematology and Oncology

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF

Li Li,
MD,
PhD
Hematology and Oncology

Professor of Clinical Medicine, UCSF
Medical Director, University Oncology Associates
Mohammed Sani Bukari, MD
Hematology and Oncology

Constance Stoehr, MD
Hematology and Oncology

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

HOSPICE AND PALLIATIVE CARE

Alireza Soleimani Fard,
MD
Hospice
and Palliative Care

Assistant Clinical Professor, UCSF

Patrick Macmillan, MD
Hospice
and Palliative Care

Associate Clinical Professor, UCSF
Chief of Hospice and Palliative Care, UCSF Fresno

Community Cancer Institute 785 N. Medical Center Drive West Suite 203
Clovis, CA 93611
559.387.1600

48	UniversityMDs.com

UCSF Faculty in the Community
The following providers are employed by Central California Faculty Medical Group and have faculty appointments from UCSF and practice in Fresno.
Faculty physicians at UCSF Fresno see patients throughout the Valley with our various health care partners.
This ensures our community has access to high-quality specialty medical care for those patients who need it most.

Adventist Health – Hanford
125 Mall Drive, Suite 211A Hanford, CA 93230
559.537.0330

Ibironke Adelaja, MD, MPH

Camarena 730 N. I Street Suite 202
Madera, CA 93637
559.664.4000
Caroline
Render-Teixeira, MD

UCSF Fresno Alzheimers Memory Center 12335 E. Kashian Lane, Suite 301
Fresno, CA 93701
559.227.4810

Danielle Malvini, DO

Adventist Health – Reedley
372 W. Cypress Ave Reedley, CA 93654
559.391.3110
Ivan Gomez, MD

Liana Milanes, MD

Central Valley Indian Health 2740 Herndon Ave
Clovis, CA 93611
559.299.2608
Shania Flagg, MD
(Photo not available)

Jyothi Patri, MD

Alex Sherriffs, MD

United Health Centers – Parlier
650 S. Zediker Ave Parlier, CA 93648
800.492.4227
Liana Milanes, MD

George Neves, MD

Zack Bryant, MD

Nicole Jernick, MD

Central Valley Vein and Wound Center
5448 Ave. De Las Robles Visalia, CA 93291
1850 Floral Ave.
Selma, CA 93662
559.721.4910
Leo Fong, MD

Ila Naeni, DO

George Neves, MD

Kulraj Dhah, DO

Zack Bryant, MD

UniversityMDs.com	49

UCSF Faculty in the Community
The following providers are employed by Central California Faculty Medical Group and have faculty appointments from UCSF and practice in Fresno.
Faculty physicians at UCSF Fresno see patients throughout the Valley with our various health care partners.
This ensures our community has access to high-quality specialty medical care for those patients who need it most.

Clinics at the Family HealthCare Network

Deran Koligian Ambulatory Care Center

Disease Management Center

Surgical Services Center

Children’s (General Pediatrics)
Special Services (HIV/AIDS)
Eye
Women’s
Family Practice
Internal Medicine
Disease Management
Prompt Care

Acute Disease Management
Chronic Disease Management

Breast
Ears, Nose and Throat
Endocrine Surgery
Pediatric Surgery
General Surgery
Hepatobiliary Surgery
Orthopaedic
Podiatry
Trauma
Urology
Vascular Surgery

Family HealthCare Network Deran Koligian Ambulatory Care Center
290 N. Wayte Lane Fresno, CA 93701
866.342.6012

Family HealthCare Network Disease Management Center 2315 E Illinois Ave
Fresno, CA 93701
866.342.6012

Family HealthCare Network Surgical Services Center 255 Herwaldt Drive
Fresno, CA 93701
559.459.7300

50

MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MEDICARE
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details.

UniversityMDs.com | 559.453.5200

NUMBERS AT A GLANCE

1979
Central California Faculty
Medical Group (CCFMG) Incorporated

300+
Research Studies, Clinical
Trials and Public Service Projects

230+
Core Faculty Physicians

22
Faculty
Practice Sites

8
Residency
Programs

17
Fellowship
Subspecialty Programs

50%
UCSF Fresno Residency
and Fellowship Graduates Stay in the Central Valley

554,914
Central California Faculty Medical Group Patient Visits
In Fiscal Year 2019

51

Advanced Heart Failure & Transplant

INDEX BY SPECIALTY

Kiel, Richard, MD	6
Lin, Felice, MD	7
Adolescent Gynecology
Emeney, Pamela, MD, RN	20
Arrhythmia/Device Monitoring
Merritt, Kara, FNP-C	7
Asthma
Jain, Vipul, MD, MS	33
Brain Tumor
Kuo, Yu-Hung, MD, PhD	19
Breast Surgery
Adelaja, Ibironke, MD, MPH	36, 49
Cardiac MR/CT
Kunchakarra, Siri, MD	7
Rathod, Ankit, MD	7
Cardiovascular Disease
Ambrose, John, MD	6
Daniele, Teresa, MD	6
Kiel, Richard, MD	6
Kunchakarra, Siri, MD	7
Lin, Felice, MD	7
Mouanoutoua, Mouatou, MD	7
Rasmussen, Henning, MD	7
Rathod, Ankit, MD	7

Srivastava, Rohit, MD	7	
Woodbury, Brandon, MD	7	
David, Flora, NP-C	7	
Forred, Dana, NP-C	7	
Merritt, Kara, FNP-C	7	
Wylie, Jonathan, NP-C	7	
Cardiology — Women's

Daniele, Teresa, MD	

6	
Critical Care Medicine
Almasri, Eyad, MD	
41	
Balasubramanian, Vijay, MD	33	
Bilello, Kathryn, MD	33	
Evans, Timothy, MD, PhD	33	
Fayed, Mohamed, MD	35	
Ghimire, Anil, MD	33	
Hegde, Pravachan, MD	33	
Jain, Vipul, MD, MS	33	
Lee, David, MD	35, 46	
Peterson, Michael, MD	33	
Van Gundy, Karl, MD	35	
Cystic Fibrosis
Lee, David, MD	
35, 46	
Dermatology
Dehesa, Luis, MD	
9	
Simpson, Greg, MD	9	
Hansen, Melissa, PA	9	
Mayo, Sheila, PA	9	
Device Implant
Woodbury, Brandon, MD	
7	
Diabetes and Endocrine
Babu, Varsha, MD	
11	
Mishra, Shreela, MD	11	

Singh Bhullar, Manminder, MD FACC 7

Heart Health

Naing, Soe, MD, MRCP, FACE, ECNU	
11	
Yin, Ngwe, MD	11	
Herd, April, PA-C CDE	11	
Diabetes (Pediatric)
Le, Jennifer, NP	
27, 47	
Dialysis Access
McFall, Charlotte, NP	
39	
Elbow, Hand, and Upper Extremity Orthopaedic Surgery

Hematology and Oncology
Abdulhaq, Haifaa, MD	
48	
Bukari, Mohammed Sani, MD	48	
Chaudhary, Uzair, MD	48	
Ilyas, Omar, MD	48	
Li, Li, MD, PhD	48	
Stoehr, Constance, MD	48	
Hepatology
Roytman, Marina, MD	
13	
Hepato-Pancreato-Biliary Surgery

Brambila, Maximino, MD, MBA	23	
Charles, Michael, MD	23	
Hoekzema, Nathan, MD	2	
Electrophysiology
Woodbury, Brandon, MD	
7	
Endocrine Surgery
Karipineni, Farah, MD, MPH	
39	
Maser, Christina, MD, FACS	39	
Endovascular Intervention
Eckroth-Bernard, Kamell, MD	
43	
Hinton, Philip, MD	43	
O’Banion, Leigh Ann, MD	43	
Prentice, Anne, MD	43	
Stern, Randall, MD	43	
Fong, Leo, MD	43	
Endovascular Surgical Neurology
Khan, Amir, MD	

19	
Fracture Care
Ayoub, Mark, MD	
23	
Baysal, Deniz, MD	23	
Davis, Jason, MD	23	
Lindvall, Eric, DO	23	
Martirosian, Armen, MD	23	
Refaat, Motasem, MD	23	
Gastroenterology
Ameer, Adnan, MD	
13	
Chintanaboina, Jaya Krishna, MD	13	
Theethira, Thimmaiah, MD	13	
Gutierrez, Hani, NP	27, 47	
General Surgery
Adelaja, Ibironke, MD, MPH	
36, 49	
Fathi, Amir, MD	36	
Karipineni, Farah, MD, MPH	39	
Kinter, Christopher, MD, FACS	39	
Maser, Christina, MD, FACS	39	
Genetics (Medical)
Shen, Joseph, MD, PhD	
27, 47	

Fathi, Amir, MD	36
Hospice and Palliative Care
Fard, Alireza, Soleimani, MD	48
Macmillan, Patrick , MD	48
Hip Deformity - Pediatric Complex
Wiemann, John, MD	23

Hip Preservation
Kollmorgen, Robert, DO	
23	
Hip and Knee Reconstruction
Baysal, Deniz, MD	
23	
Nazarian, Arbi, MD	23	
Infectious Disease
Libke, Robert, MD	
17	
Internal Medicine
Kelton, Alan, MD	
17	
Roytman, Marina, MD	13	
Policepatil, Seema, MD	17	
Sigala, Teresa, MD	17	
Theethira, Thimmaiah, MD	13	
Varma, Anshu, MD	17	
Interventional Cardiology
Ambrose, John, MD	
6	
Mouanoutoua, Mouatou, MD	7	
Rasmussen, Henning, MD	7	
Interventional Gastroenterology
Ameer, Adnan, MD	13
Interventional Pulmonology
Hegde, Pravachan, MD	33
Interventional/Structual Cardiology

Srivastava, Rohit, MD
Joint Replacement	7	
Baysal, Deniz, MD	23	
Laparoscopic
Kinter, Christopher, MD, FACS	
39	
Mohs Surgery
Dehesa, Luis, MD	
9	
Storey, Leslie, MD	9	
Neurocritical Care
Deis, Nathan, MD, MSc	
19	

Singh Bhullar, Manminder MD FACC 7

Gynecologic Oncology
Nguyen, Trung “Tim”, DO, MBA	
14	
Sadaghiani, Iriana, NP-C	14	
Hand Surgery
Maximino Brambila, MD, MBA	
23	
Hoekzema, Nathan, MD	23	
Heart Failure
Wylie, Jonathan, NP-C	
7	
Forred, Dana, NP-C	7	
David, Flora, NP-C	7	

Neurodevelopmental Disabilities
Foster, Timothy, MD	27, 46
Neuropsychology
Mosti, Caterina, PhD	35

52

MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MEDICARE
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details

Neurosurgery
Deis, Nathan, MD, MSc	
19	
Khan, Amir, MD	19	
Kuo, Yu-Hung, MD, PhD	19	
Levine, Nicholas, MD	19	
Macdonald, R. Loch MD, PhD	19	
Taggard, Derek, MD	19	
Astrian, Naira, PA-C	19	
Kapoor, Monika, PA-C	19	
Neurotrauma
Taggard, Derek, MD	
19	
Non-Invasive Cardiology
Daniele, Teresa, MD	
6	
Kiel, Richard, MD	6	
Kunchakarra, Siri, MD	7	
Non-Invasive Advanced Imaging
Daniele, Teresa, MD	

6	
Rathod, Ankit, MD	7	
Obstetrics and Gynecology
Downer, Christopher, MD	
20	
Emeney, Pamela, MD, RN	20	

Oncology — Neurosurgical
Kuo, Yu-Hung, MD, PhD	
19	
Orthopaedic Spine Surgery
Ghaffar, Samia, MD	
19	
Orthopaedic Surgery
Cassell, Daniel, PA-C	
24	
Gutowsky, Andrew, PA-C	24	
May, Joshua, PA-C	24	
Mizyed, Simon, PA-C	24	
Weller, Lindsay, PA-C, ATC	24	
Orthopaedic Trauma Surgery
Ayoub, Mark, MD	
23	
Davis, Jason, MD	23	
Lindvall, Eric, DO	23	
Martirosian, Armen, MD	23	
Refaat, Motasem, MD	23	
Osteoporosis
Naing, Soe, MD,	
11	
MRCP, FACE, ECNU		
Pancreatic Surgery
Fathi, Amir, MD	
36	
Pediatric Cardiology
Coll Ana, MD	
46	
Nair, Athira, MD
Pediatric Endocrinology	27, 47	
Kinman, Renee, MD, PhD	27, 46	
Shepherd, Patrick MD	27, 47	
Pediatric Gastroenterology
Haight, Michael, MD, MHA	27, 46	
Quan, Richard , MD	47	
Pediatric Gynecology		
Hernandez, Angela, MD	46	
Pediatric infectious Disease
Rongkavilit, Chokechai, MD	27, 47

Pediatric Neurology

Skull Base, Brain and Spine Neurosurgery Levine, Nicholas, MD	
19	
Sleep Medicine
Almasri, Eyad, MD	
41	
Keenan, Lynn, MD	35	
Lee, David, MD	35, 46	
Mosti, Caterina, PhD	35	
Van Gundy, Karl, MD	35	
Spine Surgery — Complex
Deis, Nathan, MD, MSc	
19	
Taggard, Derek, MD	19	
Spine Trauma
Ghaffar, Samia, MD	
19	
Sports Medicine
Kollmorgen, Robert, DO	
23	
Stroke Disorders
Khan, Amir, MD	
19	
Surgery — General
Karipineni, Farah, MD, MPH	
39	
Kinter, Christopher, MD, FACS	39	
Maser, Christina, MD, FACS	39	
Vascular Surgery
Kinter, Christopher, MD, FACS	
39	
Vascular Medicine
Baber, Robert, PA-C	
43	
Maria (Mia) McKnight, NP	43	
Vascular Neurology
Khan, Amir, MD	
19	
Macdonald, R. Loch MD, PhD	19	
Vascular Surgery
Eckroth-Bernard, Kamell, MD	
43	
Fong, Leo, MD	43	
Hinton, Philip, MD	43	
Kinter, Christopher, MD, FACS	39	
O’Banion, Leigh Ann, MD	43	
Prentice, Anne, MD	43	
Stern, Randall, MD	43	
VNUS Closure
Fong, Leo, MD	
43	
Kinter, Christopher, MD, FACS	39	
Women’s Heart Disease
Daniele, Teresa, MD	
6	
Wound Care
Eckroth-Bernard, Kamell, MD	
43	
Fong, Leo, MD	43	
Kinter, Christopher, MD, FACS	39	
McFall, Charlotte, NP	39	

Foster, Timothy, MD	27, 46
Tran, Cecilia, NP-C	27, 47
Pediatric Pulmonology
Do, Paul, MD	27, 46
Moua, John, MD	27, 46
Acevedo, Karen, PNP	27, 47
Pediatrics
Do, Paul, MD	27, 46
Foster, Timothy, MD	27, 46
Haight, Michael, MD, MHA	27, 46
Kinman, Renee, MD, PhD	27, 46
Moua, John, MD	27, 46
Rongkavilit, Chokechai, MD	27, 47
Shen, Joseph, MD, PhD	27, 47
Acevedo, Karen, PNP	27, 47
Le, Jennifer, PA-C	27, 47
Tran, Cecilia, NP-C	27, 47
Pelvic Medicine
Agrawal, Anubhav, MD	40
Pelvic Reconstructive Surgery

Ladella, Subhashini, MD	28, 45	
Morgan, Brian, MD, PhD	45	
Middleton, Ellen, NP, PhD	20	
Sastry, Ragini, DO	14	

Agrawal, Anubhav, MD	40
Perinatology
Ladella, Subhashini, MD	28, 45 Morgan, Brian, MD, PhD		45
Psychiatry
Campbell, Craig, MD, MS, FAPA	31
Kraus, Karen, MD	31, 46	
Liao, Betty, PhD	31	
Pulmonary Disease
Almasri, Eyad, MD	
41	
Balasubramanian, Vijay, MD	33	
Bilello, Kathryn, MD	33	
Evans, Timothy, MD, PhD	33	
Fathi, Amir, MD	36	
Fayed, Mohamed, MD	35	
Ghimire, Anil, MD	33	
Hegde, Pravachan, MD	33	
Jain, Vipul, MD, MS	33	
Lee, David, MD	35, 46	
Peterson, Michael, MD	33	
Upadhyay, Daya, MD	33	
Van Gundy, Karl, MD	35	
Gresham, Patty, NP	35	

Windsor, Monica, DNP, FNP-BC, RN, MSN, CNS	
33	
Pulmonary Hypertension
Balasubramanian,  Vijay, MD	
33	
Ghimire, Anil, MD	33	
Registered Dietitians
Dias, Claire, RD, CDE	
11	
Spach, Katey, RD, CDE	11	
Rheumatology
Reyes, Candice, MD	
17	
Kazaryan, Anna, MD	17	
Scarless Thyroidectomy

Karipineni, Farah, MD, MPH	

39	
Maser, Christina, MD, FACS	39	
Scoliosis
Wiemann, John, MD	
23	

Surgery

MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MEDICARE
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details

53

UniversityMDs.com | 559.453.5200

INDEX BY LAST NAME

Abdulhaq, Haifaa, MD	48
Adelaja, Ibironke, MD, MPH	36, 49 Agrawal, Anubhav, MD		40
Almasri, Eyad, MD	41
Ambrose, John, MD	6
Ameer, Adnan, MD	13
Astrian, Naira, PA-C	19
Acevedo, Karen, PNP	27, 47 Ayoub, Mark, MD		23
Babu, Varsha, MD	11
Balasubramanian, Vijay, MD	33
Baber, Robert, PA-C	43
Baysal, Deniz, MD	23
Bilello, Kathryn, MD	33
Brambila, Maximino, MD, MBA	23
Bukari, Mohammed, Sani, MD	48
Campbell, Craig, MD, MS, FAPA	31
Cassell, Daniel, PA-C	24
Charles, Michael, MD	23
Chaudhary, Uzair, MD	48
Chintanaboina, Jayakrishna, MD	13
Coll Ana, MD	46
Daniele, Teresa, MD	6
David, Flora, NP-C	7
Davis, Jason, MD	23
Dehesa, Luis, MD	9
Dias, Claire, RD	11
Deis, Nathan, MD, MSc, FRCSC	19
Do, Paul, MD	27, 46
Downer, Christopher, MD	20
Eckroth-Bernard, Kamell, MD	43
Emeney, Pamela, RN, MD	20
Evans, Timothy, MD, PhD	33
Fard, Alireza, Soleimani, MD	48
Fathi, Amir, MD	36
Fayed, Mohamed, MD	35
Forred, Dana, NP-C	7
Fong, Leo, MD	43
Foster, Timothy, MD	27, 46
Ghaffar, Samia, MD	19
Ghimire, Anil, MD	33
Gresham, Patty, NP	35
Gutowsky, Andrew, PA-C	24

Gutierrez, Hani, NP	27, 47
Haight, Michael, MD, MHA	27, 46 Hansen, Melissa, PA		9
Hegde, Pravachan, MD	33
Herd, April, PA-C CDE	11
Hernandez, Angela, MD	46
Hinton, Philip, MD	43
Hoekzema, Nathan, MD	23
Ilyas, Omar, MD	48
Jain, Vipul, MD, MS	33
Kapoor, Monika, PA-C	19
Karipineni, Farah, MD, MPH	39
Kazaryan, Anna, MD	17
Keenan, Lynn, MD	35
Kelton, Alan, MD	17
Khan, Amir, MD	19
Kiel, Richard, MD	6
Kinman, Renee, MD, PhD	27, 46 Kinter, Christopher, MD, FACS		39
Kollmorgen, Robert, DO	23
Kraus, Karen, MD	31, 46 Kunchakarra, Siri, MD		7
Kuo, Yu-Hung, MD, PhD	19
Ladella, Subhashini, MD, FACOG	28
Lee, David, MD	35, 46
Le, Jennifer, PA-C	27, 47 Levine, Nicholas, MD		19
Liao, Betty, PhD	31
Libke, Robert, MD	17
Li, Li, MD, PhD	48
Lin, Felice, MD	7
Lindvall, Eric, DO	23
Macmillan, Patrick , MD	48
Martirosian, Armen, MD	23
Maser, Christina, MD, FACS	39
Mayo, Sheila, PA	9
May, Joshua, PA-C	24
Macdonald, R. Loch MD, PhD	19
McFall, Charlotte, NP	39
McKnight, Mia, NP	43
Merritt, Kara, FNP-C	7
Middleton, Ellen, NP, PhD	20
Mishra, Shreela, MD	11

Mizyed, Simon, PA-C	24	
Mosti, Caterina, PhD	35	
Morgan, Brian, MD, PhD	45	
Moua, John, MD	27,	46	
Mouanoutoua, Mouatou, MD	7	
Nair, Athira, MD	27,	47	
Naing, Soe, MD, MRCP, FACE, ECNU	11	
Nazarian, Arbi, MD	23	
Nguyen, Trung “Tim”, DO, MBA	14	
O’Banion, Leigh Ann, MD	43	
Peterson, Michael, MD	33	
Prentice, Anne, MD	43	
Policepatil, Seema, MD	17	
Rasmussen, Henning, MD	7	
Rathod, Ankit, MD	7	
Refaat, Motasem, MD	23	
Reyes, Candice, MD	17	
Rongkavilit, Chokechai, MD	27, 47	
Roytman, Marina, MD	13	
Sadaghiani, Iriana, NP-C	14	
Sastry, Ragini, DO	14	
Shen, Joseph, MD, PhD	27, 47	
Shepherd, Patrick MD	27, 47	
Sigala, Teresa, MD	17	
Simpson, Greg, MD	9	
Singh Bhullar, Manminder, MD	7	
Spach, Katey, RD	11	
Srivastava, Rohit, MD	7	
Stern, Randall, MD	43	
Stoehr, Constance, MD	48	
Storey, Leslie, MD	9	
Taggard, Derek, MD	19	
Tran, Cecilia, NP-C	27, 47	
Theethira, Thimmaiah, MD	13	
Upadhyay, Daya, MD	33	
Van Gundy, Karl, MD	35	
Weller, Lindsay, PA-C, ATC	24	
Wiemann, John, MD	23	
Woodbury, Brandon, MD	7	
Yin, Ngwe, MD	11	
Varma, Anshu, MD	17	
Windsor, Monica, DNP, FNP-BC,
RN, MSN, CNS	33
Wylie, Jonathan, NP-C	7

54

MOST INSURANCES ACCEPTED — HMO * PPO * MEDICARE
Accepted insurance varies by location, physician and specialty. Please call the practice site for details.

QUICK REFERENCE – LOCATIONS

University Cardiovascular Center
2335 E. Kashian Lane, #240
Fresno, CA 93701
559.320.0545 · 559.320.0550 fax
University Dermatology Associates
2335 E. Kashian Lane, #410
Fresno, CA 93701
559.266.4100 · 559.266.4199 fax
University Diabetes and Endocrine Specialists
7085 N. Chestnut Ave., #101
Fresno, CA 93720
559.323.9236 · 559.323.0294 fax
University Gastroenterology and Hepatology Associates
2335 E. Kashian Lane, #260
Fresno, CA 93701
559.256.5136 · 559.485.4504 fax
University Gynecologic Oncology Specialists
782 N. Medical Center Dr. E. #212 Clovis, CA 93611
559.451.3676 · 559.451.3680 fax
University Medicine Associates
2335 E. Kashian Lane, #280
Fresno, CA 93701
559.320.1090 · 559.320.0331 fax
University Neurosciences Institute (Fresno)
45 River Park Place West, #104
Fresno, CA 93720
559.320.0530 · 559.320.0532 fax
University Neurosciences Institute (Visalia)
805 W. Acequia, Suite 2D Visalia, CA 93291
559.320.0530 · 559.320.0532 fax
University Obstetrics and Gynecology Center
2210 E. Illinois Avenue, #408
Fresno, CA 93701
559.443.2694 · 559.443.2696 fax

University Orthopaedic Associates
604 N. Magnolia Avenue #100
Clovis CA, 93611
559.320.0531 · 559.320.0539  fax
University Pediatric Specialists
726 Medical Center Drive East, #209
Clovis, CA 93611
559.325.5656 · 559.325.5568 fax
University Perinatal Associates (Clovis)
726 N. Medical Center Drive East, #223 Clovis, CA 93611
559.472.4255 · 559.324.8786 fax
University Psychiatry Associates
2210 E. Illinois Avenue, #401
Fresno, CA 93701
559.320.0580 · 559.320.0582 fax
University Pulmonary Associates
2335 E. Kashian Lane, #260
Fresno, CA 93701
559.256.5130 · 559.485.4504 fax
University Sleep and Pulmonary Associates
6733 N. Willow, #107
Fresno, CA 93710
559.435.4700 · 559.298.7951 fax
University Specialty Surgery Associates
2335 E. Kashian Lane, #220
Fresno, CA 93701
559.256.5140 · 559.485.4505 fax
University Surgical Associates (Clovis)
729 Medical Center Drive West, Suite 111, Clovis, CA 93611
559.435.6600 · 559.435.6622 fax
University Surgical Associates (Visalia)
805 W. Acequia, Suite 2D Visalia, CA 93291
559.435.6600 · 559.435.6622 fax
University Urogynecology Associates
1530 Shaw Avenue
Clovis, CA 93611
559.908.9270 · 559.320.0558 fax

University Women’s Specialty Center
2210 E. Illinois Avenue, #301
Fresno, CA 93701
559.320.0555 · 559.320.0558 fax
Valley Vascular Surgery Associates
1247 E. Alluvial Avenue, #101
Fresno, CA 93720
559.431.6226 · 559.440.9005 fax

UniversityMDs.com | 559.453.5200

55

Specialties Including:
Cardiovascular
Dermatology
Diabetes & Endocrine
Hepatology
Internal Medicine
Neurosciences

Sleep & Pulmonary
Obstetrics & Gynecology
Oncology
Orthopaedic
Pediatric
Perinatal

Psychiatry
Pulmonary
Specialty Surgery
Surgical
Vascular Surgery
Women’s Specialty

University

Centers of Excellence

Affiliated with

School of Medicine
Fresno Medical Education Program

UniversityMDs.com | 559.453.5200

04.01.2020